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Month: December 2016 
Prepared by Alastair Adams 

Littletons Division, Worcestershire County Council

Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas and a fun-filled and successful New Year

Severn Trent and sewers

I had a very good meeting with Severn Trent this month and they mentioned that they will not know of problems if the public don’t report things. Therefore if there are problems with sewers in your area, especially in temporary flash flooding, then please report the problems by using the website  https://www.stwater.co.uk/my-supplies/report-a-problem/
Highway issues:-

1. HGV’s and the Advisory Lorry Routes - The new Warwickshire lorry route signs guiding all lorries from Evesham to follow the Advisory Lorry Routes have been erected.
2. New Offenham Rd/Elm Road roundabout in Evesham – Works are progressing well in building this new roundabout which once finished will reduce congestion at this junction.

As always, if you have any issues on any Highways matters, please report it on the WCC website http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/homepage/98/report_it  Also remember a photo of the Highways problem is as good as “a thousand words” so always take a photo where possible. 
O&S review on Planning Enforcement

A 77 page Review on WDC Planning Enforcement has been published listing 12 recommendations to give the residents of Wychavon a better service. A copy of the report can be found under “Scrutiny Reports” on http://www.wychavon.gov.uk/scrutiny-library
These recommendations will be going to Executive Board meeting in January, and hopefully all 12 recommendations will be implemented asap to help improve the service.
Divisional Funds. 

1. Pebworth in Bloom has requested a grant for the re-furbished telephone box to house the defibrillator  - grant paid
2. Bretforton Cricket Club has applied for a grant – awaiting more info

3. Honeybees WI have put in a request for some new tables - awaiting more info

4. Cleeve Prior Heritage have applied for a partial grant for a new toilet block – grant processed

5. South Littleton Scout Hut – grant request for a new cooker processed
6. Freedom Disco Badsey for people with learning disabilities – mini bus – grant processed

Your District & County Councillor, Alastair Adams can be contacted on adams.pebworth@gmail.com  or mobile 07725 979 277
